From: **HOLOLEI Henrik (MOVE)** To: Cc: Subject: Date: Henrik From:

; MOVE ASSISTANTS RE: [EXTERNAL] RE: Invitation to speak at Boeing New Year Reception, 7 February, 17.00 CET

Monday, 23 January 2023 09:11:55

Dear

Thank you very much for the invite to speak and to join you for dinner. I would be happy to join.

Best wishes

@boeing.com> Sent: Monday, January 16, 2023 11:46 PM To: HOLOLEI Henrik (MOVE) Cc: ; MOVE ASSISTANTS < MOVE-ASSISTANTS@ec.europa.eu> Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] RE: Invitation to speak at Boeing New Year Reception, 7 February, 17.00 CET Dear Henrik, we are delighted you can join us on 7th February. As we will have , our

(whom I think you have met in the past), in town on that date, I wonder if you would like

We could head out just before the end of the reception.

to join us for a small informal dinner after the reception.

Please let me know if you can join. Look forward to seeing you on 7th February.

Regards,

On 4 Jan 2023, at 03:20, MOVE-ASSISTANTS@ec.europa.eu wrote:

EXT email: be mindful of links/attachments.

Thank you for the kind invitation to Mr Hololei which he accepts with great pleasure.

Wish you a healthy and prosperous 2023!



For reasons of public transparency, Directors-General only meet organisations or self-employed individuals that are registered in the EU's Transparency Register (http://ec.europa.eu/transparencyregister). Please register if you have not yet done so, and include your registration number when you request a meeting.

From: ' " " Date: 4. January 2023 at 11:37:07 CET

To: "HOLOLEI Henrik (MOVE)"

Subject: Invitation to speak at Boeing New Year Reception, 7 February, 17.00 CET

Dear Henrik,

Firstly, a Happy New Year and hope you and your family had a pleasant break. As we briefly exchanged previously, I'm really looking forward renewing acquaintances and working with you in my new capacity. I'm about to head off to the US for a two weeks of meetings and look forward to connecting in person with you soon.

In this vein, I wanted to invite you to be our guest of honour at an event we will hold on 7 February 2023 (17:00 CET) at our Brussels offices at Square de Meeûs 5.

More details in the attached 'Save the Date'.

This will be a welcome event for our new leadership team here in Brussels and an opportunity to bring some of the aviation community in Brussels together for a belated New Year Reception. We already have a good response, with acceptances approaching 100 people.

It would be an honour if you could join us to give some brief remarks on how you see the transport policy and aviation agenda in 2023 and how we can all contribute positively to your work. Invited guests will come from our Brussels network, comprising aviation, defence and broader Transatlantic business and policy interests.

Hope you can join us on 7 February and look forward to hearing from you.

Regards,

4			
Email			
Phone:			
Mobile:			
20			